
 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Kiel, 2nd December, 2021 – START POINT begins: The European project “START POINT – Citizenship 
Learning in a Shifting Society“ creates  digital learning offers to assist marginalized young adults with their 
integration into our society. The project began on 1st November, 2021 and is coordinated by KulturLife 
and supported by European Commission under the Erasmus+ Program. 

START POINT addresses disadvantaged adults between the age of 20 and 30, who will be given an 
understanding of their possibilities for participation in a democratic society through a free online toolkit. 
Therefore, the learning content will be originated with social agents and promoters of change as well as 
adult educators in the community and refined with participants. START POINT is a Cooperation 
Partnership in Key Action 2 within Adult Education. Due to international project partners the toolkit will 
provide contents for a diverse and multicultural audience from different European countries with 
individual key subjects in citizenship and helps to overcome intercultural differences. The project’s main 
goal is to teach the participants that citizenship is the core value for social and political engagement on 
different local, regional, national and European levels. Thereby integration into a changing multicultural 
society will be easier for marginalized adults and others. 

Project number: 2021-1-DE02-KA220-ADU-000026469 
Project duration: 01.11.2021 – 01.11.2023 
Contact persons: Constanze Rassbach (constanze@kultur-life.de) and Helen van Ravenstein 
(helen@kultur-life.de) 

 

 

 

 

 

Further information: https://kultur-life.de/projekte/start-point  

 

 

Project partners: 

 KulturLife gGmbH, Germany (coordinator) 
 InterAktion - Verein für ein interkulturelles Zusammenleben, Austria 
 Rightchallenge - Associação, Portugal 
 Learning for Integration ry, Finland 
 DRUSTVO ZA RAZVIJANJE PROSTOVOLJNEGA DELA NOVO MESTO, Slovenia 
 CSI CENTER FOR SOCIAL INNOVATION LTD, Cyprus 

Funded by the European Union. Views and opinions expressed are however those of the author(s) only and do not necessarily reflect 
those of the European Union or the European Education and Culture Executive Agency (EACEA). Neither the European Union nor 
EACEA can be held responsible for them. 


